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Grange Academy Bulletin 



Exam Certificates 

The SQA will be sending out updated exam certificates 
in the week beginning the 7th September.  

 

If you have not yet spoken with Miss MacKinnon and 
wish to confirm whether your will receive an amended 
certificate, please e-mail her on Glow on see her in The 
Street at interval or lunchtime. Thank you. 

 

 



Sanitary Products 

Remember that we have a large stock of free sanitary 
products available to all. You do not have to ask 
permission to collect them – just help yourself. They 
are in one of the small rooms just up from the 
Guidance Base.  

 

You can also order two months’ worth of  

free products online – the link is on the 

Grange and East Ayrshire Twitter pages. 

 



Ms McFarlane’s Brass Pupils 

 

 

 

If you are one of Ms. 
McFarlane’s Brass pupils, 
please check your Teams 
page. Exciting updates 
coming soon! 



S6 Leadership and Service  

 Are you a first year who would love a sixth year pupil 
to sit with you in one of your subjects and help you 
with your work?    

 Are you a fourth year who is finding a particular 
National 5 unit tricky and would like to be tutored by 
a sixth year who passed it last year? 

 Are you a parent who’d like to propose a club, 
activity or event to be led by S6 pupils?  

 Are you a teacher who’d like to offer work experience 
within the department to a hard-working sixth year?  

 



S6 Leadership and Service  

If so:  some S6 pupils have GALS periods on their 
timetables. (This stands for Grange Academy Leadership 
and Service.) There are a minimum of ten seniors available 
every period, every day, to be of service to Grange 
Academy.  

 

Put in your bids! Where could they be of service to the 
school?   

 

There is a form on the school website through which you 
can bid for their time and service. We will carefully match 
your requests to the talents of the S6 pupils available. They 
are looking forward to hearing from you! 

 

 



Celebrating our Achievements 

 

If you have any stories or achievements that you would 
like to have featured in the weekly bulletin, please e-
mail the school office (or see Miss MacKinnon) before 
Thursday each week. 

 

We are always delighted to receive news from parents 
and carers about pupils’ achievements outwith school 
too!  



Have a great week, Grange! 

 

Keep yourself and your surroundings clean.  

 

Work hard. 

 

Be kind.  


